
From: LoGalbo, Krisanne <klogalbo@sc.pima.gov>

Sent time: 03/08/2021 11:03:52 PM

To: Nash, Aaron <anash@courts.az.gov>; Moffatt, Alicia <AMoffatt@courts.az.gov>

Subject: Branding, North Carolina Courts

Attachments: image003.jpg Branding, NC Courts.pdf

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I believe I chucked the hefty and ornate branding booklet, but I kept the reference card. It may be of help �
Cheers,

Krisanne M. LoGalbo | Community Relations & Public Information Officer
Arizona Superior Court in Pima County |Pima County Juvenile Court Center
110 W. Congress St., 85701 | 2225 E. Ajo Way, 85713
520.724.4264 office|520.437.9192 text/mobile
For information about Superior Court procedures during COVID-19, please visit www.sc.pima.gov
Note: This e-mail is from a court office and, therefore, may be subject to Arizona courts’ Rule 123 public disclosure requirements


